
We believe that labelling Palm Oil should be mandatory to enable freedom of  choice in helping to 
save the orangutans and our planet. It is an absolute tragedy that these beautiful animals should be 
treated with such disdain, but  add to this the fact that in destroying the orangutans habitat we are 
also  destroying forests. In the present climate of fears surrounding Global Warming, this is surely 
the act of human beings shooting ourselves in the foot. WAKE UP HUMANITY! 
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